CAARC General Meeting
March 18, 2015
Location: 
Red Deer County Protective Services Building No.6. 


249 Clearview Dr, Red Deer
Present:





	Sandy VE6SND (PP)
	Ian VE6MPK

	Stephen VA6SGL (VP)
	Gary VE6SNL

	Karen VA6LDY (Tres)
	Myrna VE6MMD

	Rick VE6RAK (Dir)
	Jack VA6IX

	Bryan VE6JPW (Dir)
	John VE6SJA

	Marvin VE6CJY
	Rod VE6XY

	Walter VE6UNK
	Greg VA6GMC

	Mike VE6MIM
	Gary VE6CIA


1. Introductions
2. Approval of Agenda
a. Sandy VE6SND/Myrna VE6MMD
3. Approval of minutes from Annual General Meeting, November 18, 2014
a. Sandy VE6SND/Mike VE6MIM
4. Treasurer’s Report
a. Available funds $ 5,459.44.

b. Annual return to be submitted by and of March 2015.

c. Approval of report as submitted Bryan VE6JPW/Mike VE6MIM
5. Repeater News
a. Gary VE6CIA reported that a new digital repeater is now up and running on 442.175 MHz at the VE6REP site.

b. The 220 MHz repeater is now operational following a repair to a minor fault.

6. Webmaster

a. Club site users reported the presence of spam in the chat box.

7. Publicity

a. Gary VE6CIA to register the Ham Picnic in TCA and the RAC website.

8. RAC News

a. Gary VE6CIA reported that Bill Boskwick VE4BOZ/VE4IR has taken over as the Chief Field Services Officer.

9. Education

a. Gary VE6CIA reported another successful Basic Course, with 36 writing the exam and 27 passing; Stephen VA6SGL obtained his advanced qualification. 

b. The course also brought $ 410.00 to the Club.

10. Ham Picnic 2015

a. The 45th Ham Picnic will take place over June 19th-21st at Shady Nook Hall; Karen VA6LDY confirmed that the hall is booked.
b. Karen VA6LDY and Greg VA6GMC will donate the pig for the pig roast.

c. Raffle and door prizes are required; please use the form located in the Media Library on the Club website.

d. Raffle tickets are available from Karen VA6LDY; please note if you take a book of tickets you are responsible for them.

e. Sandy VE6SND reminded everyone to provide a short video clip (30 seconds to 3 minutes max) or favorite pictures of their amateur radio activities. The clips will be used for a montage at the Ham Picnic.
11. Old Business

a. none

12. New business
a. Karen VA6LDY reported that this year’s MS Bike Tour will take place August 29th & 30th with the start and finish at Penhold multiplex. A comms service will be required, but no word at this time if CAARC will be providing this.
b. Jack VA6IX reported that the VE6OLS was working well with thanks to Gary VE6CIA and Jeff VA6JL; link details are provided on the SARA website.
13. Meeting Close
